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“Meet the prof” events are intended to network young researchers at all stages (Bachelors to PhD) with 
top-level international scientists visiting Kiel. They provide a platform for personal interactions with key 
players in science and an opportunity to gain insights into education and research activities, newly developing 
programmes as well as job opportunities. 

The event is open to all interested participants.  

Early in his career, Curtis Suttle was part of a small 
group of researchers credited with launching the field of 
marine virology. His work has significantly impacted our 
understanding of nutrient and energy flow in the oceans, 
and has been a catalyst in the re-invigoration of phage 
biology and environmental virology. His contributions 
cross over many fields including biological oceanography, 
environmental microbiology, microbial ecology, virology 
and phycology. In this event, open to all young scientists, 
Chris will “…talk a little about the serendipitous nature of 

discovery, how difficult it is to predict the path forward, but 
that you can prepare yourself for success.” There will be 
plenty of time to discuss and ask him your own questions!

Venue:	 GEOMAR westshore building, 
			 large conference room

Contact:	 Dr. Avan Antia 
			 Integrated School of Ocean Sciences (ISOS)
			 aantia@uv.uni-kiel.de 

www.futureocean.org/isos
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